
 

  Wishing you all a happy and healthy new year! We hope that you all had a magical family 

Christmas.  We have really enjoyed hearing about all the wonderful fun the children have had over the 

festive season. 

This term our topic will be: 

 

 

Learning in Class 1 

 FS2 will enjoy looking at Elvington Village locations and Year 1 will look at maps and globes to 

locate different countries and continents around the world. 

 The children in FS2 will enjoy talking about animals and looking at change. They will also plant 

seeds and talk about changes.  Year 1 will find out about the famous scientist Jane Goodall and 

her work with animals. 

 Year 1 will learn about Amy Johnson, the first famous pilot from Hull. 

 We will all enjoy designing and making junk animals. 

 Year 1 will look at how transport has changed over time and FS2 will look and talk about 

similarities and differences in transport.  

 In R.E will learn how religious festivals are celebrated; Easter, Lent, Holi. 

 We will also celebrate St George’s Day. 

P.E. 

We will be fortunate to have a sports coach from York 

City Knights Rugby, developing our games skills. 

Please make sure your child has a full P.E. kit in 

school, as we will be working outside when we can.  

!  

Homework update 

We will be sending home a phonics task for both FS2 and Year 1. FS2 will also have their news journal to be 

completed over the weekend. Each Monday we will talk with the children about their adventures. Please 

continue to hear your child read daily, it really does help with reading, writing and spelling. In addition, in 

Year 1 Bug Club books will continue to be set each week and Times Table Rock will continue. FS2 will be 

introduced to Bug Club. More information to follow.  

To launch our topic we will be having a 

visit from the Purple Pig Company and 

their range of exotic animals. This will 

be on Thursday 10th January. Please 

come dressed as an animal on this day. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

News Flash! 

We will be making junk models of animals so boxes and interesting 

packaging will be gratefully received. 

Mrs Marjoram and Mrs Young will be covering my 

class when I have my P.P.A time. Mrs Marjoram will be 

teaching science and Mrs Young will continue to teach 

dance and drama. 

We hope you find this 

information useful, 

Miss Rushmer 

 

We really value the support of parents. 

If you have any spare time that you could 

come into school and listen to readers, this 

would be appreciated. The children really 

enjoy reading to other adults. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 


